BMW RIDERS OF TOLEDO NEWSLETTER SEPTEMBER 25.1973

The last rally for the year was held over the past weekend. The Great Lakes Rally, held in Wisconsin, was attended by seven of our club members. None were lucky enough to win any prizes or trophies, but they all seem to have enjoyed them selves for the whole weekend.

For those of you that did not attend last months meeting, we did a lot of discussing on our applying for the National Rally, in conjuntions with our own.

Don, Ace, and Bob Boyd went to Petersburg, Michigan, since last meeting and approached Pirolli Park about our having the rally on their grounds, and they did committ their selves to our using the grounds.

Myself, sent out four questioners to different people, who attended our past rally, asking their opinion about our club applying for the National Pally, and if they would recommend us for such. Since I have received two letters back, and they are highly recommending our club members.

Something else we must check on is a catering service to have work for the weekend. (Memorial Day Weekend) as decided. So anyone knowing of a catering service we might be able to get, you might contact them, and get the particulars, and bring all information to the next meeting

WALTER FRIEND: National Club Correspondent. Where is the article in the National Newsletter about our rally? Also where is an article about our club beating the Detroit club out of the 3 ft trophy at the Western Reserve Rally? Come on Walt we need the advertisement.

For those of you that did not attend last meeting, we set Saturday, December 1, 1973 as the day for our banquet. Which will be held at The Holiday Inn North on I 280. This is an early reminder to you, so keep this day open. More info later.

NEWS: Ace Freeman has gone to something new, a 1973 HONDA. Nothing to worry about it's only a little Honda car. Little things for little people???

Mike Todd, is working on revising our Constitution and By-Laws, and he should have them at the next meeting. This concerns all of you, so lets see all of you at the meeting, and have a say so on this.

Our next meeting will be, Tuesday, October 9, 1973 at Travelers club house, 8940 Dorr St.

DON MADLINSKI
TOM HAMMON
LES DUNNING
JIM ZIMMERMAN

Without your suport we're not a thing, Liz Smith

Your Secretary

Where have you fellows been, notice we have missed you....